North Tawton Community Primary School



THEME – HOPE

GLOBAL GOALS



Another busy week!

We are racing through the days as the children are all working on our new topic of Global Goals. This theme is very much in our daily agenda and is closely linked to local and worldwide issues that are affecting us. On Monday the children learnt about the worldwide pledge made

to achieve all 17 of these goals by the year 2030. We have been discussing ways in which we could all play our part in helping to achieve this. It would be great if you could look at this poster and discuss the implications with your children. The school council will be heavily involved in making sure we at school do our little bit.

Next Week

We are very lucky to have our FONTS committee who work incredibly hard behind the scenes to make sure that our children are well supported. Many events are planned to attract people to raise extra funds for the school. FONTS have kindly paid for a local theatre group to visit the school and run a workshop in every class! This is yet another demonstration of how important it is to be a FONTS member. Please do come along to the AGM on Tuesday after school to be held in Chestnut Class. There are many opportunities to support us throughout the year in whatever way you can. Put it in your diary! Thank you.

Football and Netball Tournament

We have this scheduled for Friday 8th November following cancellation after the appalling weather. Fingers crossed it can go ahead. We host this annual event for nine other local schools and it is always a popular! Good luck to all those who play and thank you Mr Foreman.

1

Dark Nights

The weather is not being very kind to us at the moment, and with the change in time we are finding it very dark, very early. Please do make sure that your children are visible and suitably dressed for the conditions. Do they have something reflective to wear? Driving home late at night I have seen some very young pupils out in the high street on bikes with no adult supervision and no safety gear. This town is very busy and extremely congested. I fear for the safety of these individuals and am very concerned about them being unaccompanied. If you see something please report it to the police.

Ash Wood

Remember if you would like some of our very own readybagged ash wood, please do ask in the office.

1 x bag for £3

2 x bags for £5

All money will go directly into developing the environmental area.



Thank you for the Poppy Appeal donations. We are running out of some popular items but will still be visiting the classes next week. THANK YOU

Have a safe weekend especially around the fireworks! Miss Chauhan

Monday 4.11.19	MED Theatre Workshops in all classes ALL DAY	
Tuesday 5.11.19	MED Theatre Workshops in all classes MORNING Money Talk Guest from the BANK KS1 KS2	
Wednesday 6.11.19		
Thursday 7.11.19		
Friday 8.11.19	Football/Netball Tournament ALL DAY	
0.11.13	No Little Seedlings	







Looking ahead – Anti Bullying week is coming up.